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Mary and Ray Teele were members of the Chevy Chase Literary Club 
 
 
Mary Hazard Teele (1870-1944) and Ray Palmer Teele (1869- 1927).  Mary Teele was the 

first president of the Chevy Chase YWCA and treasurer of the Chevy Chase Equal Suffrage 

League.  She and her husband were also involved in the Chevy Chase Home and School 

Association.  Ray was an economist for the Department of Agriculture.  Mary Teele was a 

member of the Chevy Chase Reading Class and the Teeles hosted the very first meeting of the 

Chevy Chase Literary Club at their home at 3502 Cummings Lane, when Ray was elected as first 

president.  See more about the Teeles in the CCHS Online Exhibit, “Cummings Lane: from Farm 

Lane to Suburban Street.” 
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